
 

 



We Love Oakville 
Subject Matter Presentations

● Doug Plant, TCRA on POPULATION & DENSITY

● Terri Ball, JCRA on PARKS & SCHOOLS

● Rick Snidal, CMGRA / Doug McKirgan, TCRA on TRANSPORTATION & METROLINX

● Anya Cowan, ORLA on the ENVIRONMENT

● Harry Shea, Bronte Village RA on CPPS

● Jim Goodfellow, CMGRA on FUNDING & SUMMARY



Midtown Official Plan Amendment

● PROGRESS ON OPA ✅

● LIVABILITY IS AT THE HEART OF A SUCCESSFUL OPA✅

● OPA MUST EXCEED PROVINCIAL POPULATION REQUIREMENTS✅

● MIDTOWN MUST BE A DESIRABLE PLACE TO LIVE, WORK AND VISIT✅

● WATSON REPORT ✅

● ONLY 35% UNITS WITH 2+ BEDROOMS DOESN’T MEET THE HOUSING SUPPLY CRISIS ✖



“STOP THE TOC”

● WeLoveOakville strongly opposes the province’s TOC plan for Midtown.

● Special permissions for one developer to build extreme density is unacceptable.

● The TOC needs to comply with the proposed OPA.

Go to: weloveoakville.org

Join our letter-writing campaign and send this message to the Premier. 


